
FEB 2 2 1974

William E. Garner, Esq.  
Route 4, Box 354 
Scottsboro, Alabama 35768

In the Matter of Tennessee 
(Bellefonte Nuclear Plant, 

Docket Nos. 50-438

Valley Authority 
Units 1 and 2) 
and 50-439

Dear Bill:

DISTRIBUTION: 
OGC Files 
Gmtwn Files 
Reg. Central Files 
PDR 
LPDR 
HShapar 
TEngelhardt 
JScinto 
JGallo 
MKarman 
LChandler 
WPaton 
DDavis, L 
GDittman, EP 
RBoyle, L 
Formal Files (2) 
Chron

In your letter of February 12, 1974, you asked for a copy of 
"Competition In The Nuclear Power Supply Industry" prepared 
by Arthur D. Little, Inc. dated December, 1968. We have none 
available for distribution. We were advised by the Govern
ment Printing Office that the publication is still in print 
and can be obtained by sending $4.50 to: 

Superintendent of.Documents 
U.S. Government Printing Office 
Washington, D.C. 20402

As you requested, we are sending 
Draft Environmental Statement.

cc: Elizabeth S. Bowers, Esq.  
Mr. Glenn 0. Bright 
Dr. E. Leonard Cheatum 
Hugh K. Clark, Esq.  
Dr. John H. Manley 
Robert H. Marquis, Esq.  
Aubrey V. Godwin

you 12 more copies of the

Sincerely, 

William D. Paton 
Counsel for AEC Regulatory Staff 

Elisha C, Poole, Esq.  
Atomic Safety and Licensing 

Appeal Board 
Atomic Safety and Licensing 

Board Panel 
Mr. Frank W. Karas
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